From: Vicki Schaur

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: SB 1530, HB 4159 cap-and-trade
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 9:51:38 AM
Vote NO.

This bill is poorly written if the goal is to actually reduce carbon. The Timber Unity proposal
should be given careful consideration. It is a much simpler, easy to understand, easy to
implement plan. The fact of public information exemption is a BIG RED FLAG in my view.
Anything done to disrupt peoples lives but no one can ever question or get answers reeks of
nefarious activity. Where will the money go? Who gets to decide how to spend it? How will
the citizenry know if the plan is actually working? so many of the legislative actions claim
will have wonderful results but most have failed to actually do that. This will be one more.

Again, VOTE NO! NO! NO!
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